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Can you recognise the number 3?
Can you write the number 3?
How many apples can you count?

Can you use the word grow
in a sentence?
What else can you think of
that grows?



This week’s homework challenge

Can you practice writing your name here.
Remember to start your letters on the line and don’t forget your

‘whoosh up’.
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_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

Bring your homework back to school by Tuesday and achieve 2

superswirls!

We are so excited to see your amazing writing.




